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Upcoming Important Dates at CRS and LLE:

Learning    Loving It!and 1

12/7 LLE Winter Concert 1:30 pm 

12/10 Preschool Open House, CRS 3:30 pm 

12/10-12/12 Kindergarten Registration 

12/14 CRS Winter Concert 1:30pm 

12/19 Preschool Winter Show 9:00 am 

12/21 Early Dismissal 12:30 pm 

12/24 – 1/1 School closed - HOLIDAY RECESS 

December 6th, 2018

During the week of November 12th through 19th, LLE and CRS 

celebrated American Education Week by participating in a 

multitude of fun activities! On Monday, students had D.E.A.R. Day 

 (Drop Everything And Read). Some students cozied up with their 

favorite book on a comfy towel or beach blanket. 

Tuesday was Teacher Switch Day where teachers switched with 

a colleague to conduct a fun, engaging activity with another 

class. Wednesday was Spirit Day and students wore red and 

white to show their Wildcat Spirit. On Thursday, food was 

collected and donated to the Office of Concern Food Pantry in 

Englewood, NJ to help families in our area. Lastly, on Friday 

students brought in Thank You notes from home thanking 

teachers, paraprofessionals, secretaries, custodians or any 

other staff member thanking them for their hard work and 

expressing their gratitude!  

American Education Week



Learning    Loving It!and 2

PTO BOOK Fair 
The annual PTO Book Fair was held on Tuesday November 27th and Wednesday 

November 28th at LLE. CRS students visited on Tuesday and LLE students 
visited on Wednesday. All students had a great selection of books, games and 
other supplies! Thank you to the Demarest PTO for your hard work setting up 

the book fair!

Stay tuned for pictures and information on the 
annual Winter Concert in our next newsletter! 


